Sent: Wednesday, 20 April 2022 10:24 AM
To: enquiries@remunerationationtribunal.vic.gov.au

Subject: VPA Submission - Annual Adjustment Determination for Executives
To the Tribunal Secretariat

On behalf of the VPA | would like to make a submission regarding the annual adjustment
determination for Executives.

The VPA requests that in making a determination on the 2022 annual adjustment, that the
increment takes into account the increases within the VPS Enterprise Agreement to maintain parity
and relativity with VPS employees while also considering private sector competitiveness.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Regards

Level 25, 35 Collins Street, Melbourne VIC 3000

| work flexibly and am sending this message now because this time suits me. | encourage you to read, respond
or action this email at a time that works best for you.
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